
 

 

 

 

Advanced Pharmacy Practice Experience Rotation Areas 2020-2021 

 Administration 

 Drug information/Drug Policy 

 Pharmacy Informatics 

 Inpatient Pharmacy Operations 

 Outpatient Pharmacy Operations 

 Pharmacokinetics/Clinical Research/Clinical Pharmacology 

 Infectious Diseases/Antimicrobial Stewardship 

 Investigational Drug Management and Research 

 

Requirements 

Advanced Pharmacy Practice Experience (APPE) rotations at the National Institutes of Health (NIH) are 

determined by the student's interest and preceptor availability. Of note for 2020-2021, APPE rotations will 

start on September 2020. Please choose which top three area(s) you are interested in pursuing and the 

timeframe you would like to complete it.   

We require that you have completed at least one inpatient acute care APPE rotation prior to your arrival. In 

addition, the NIH does not provide housing. Students are responsible for both housing and transportation to 

and from the NIH campus. 

We will need a copy of your most current curriculum vitae (CV) and a letter of intent (LOI) indicating your 

professional interests and how those will be accomplished by completing an APPE rotation at our 

institution.  In the second page of the LOI, please indicate what months/dates you are available as well as 

whether you have US citizenship, permanent residency, or are an international student.* Please send your 

CV titled as "Firstname_lastname_20 CV" and LOI as "Firstname_lastname_20 LOI" by Friday, November 29th, 

2019. Decisions will be made on a rolling basis. All emails and correspondence should be sent to 

PatrickTim.Rocafort@nih.gov  

*International students are welcome but there has to be a mutual understanding between the preceptor and 

student that it will require additional paperwork and time for processing and may result in delays and possible 

cancellation of the rotation. 
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